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. HAVEIYOU MET THIS WIZARD?

HOMEWORK

“Hogwarts Extension”
homework incorporates
technology, review, reading, &
independent studies. ltis
designed to be an
appropriate review or
continuation of our class
studies and should never
take longer than 45 minutes
per night. Homework is NOT
to be a source of

frustration. You will find the
weekly assignments on the
“Weekly Prophet.”

"™'canchaniz@pcsb.org

APPROACH WITH EXTREME CAUTION
DO NOT ATTEMPT TO USE MAGIC
* AGAINST THIS PROFESSORN¢ x

INTRODUCING PROFESSOR CANCHANI

My name is Zoraida Canchanilhave lived

in St. Petersburg my entire life. | have 2
beautiful daughters who also attend
Perkins: Zoriana and Lucia! | love the

Arts, especially singing and dancing. l also

enjoy baking and cake decorating! Before
teaching at Perkins, | taught at Bay

Point Elementary. | began teaching in 2011!

WELCOME TO ROOM 16

Slytherin Commons is a safe space &
Room 16 is our family! We are a
community built on respect, ownership, &
responsibility. Students are expected to
be present, involved, & engaged each day.

GRADING

All 4™ graders will be graded using a 4
point, standards - based scale.Each week,
students will be presented with an
agenda, or work plan. The expectation is
that all work plan assignments: daily
lessons, enrichment, review, Dreambox &
iStation be completed by Friday.

IF YOU NEED TO REACH THIS WIZARD

Class Dojo is the quickest, easiest, and
mostreliable wayto contact me. Please
join our Class Dojoaccount as soon as
possible to stayin contact with Room 16
throughout the school year.
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